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June 17, 2020 

 

To  

The Chief Manager- Surveillance 

The National Stock Exchange of India Ltd 

Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G 

Bandra Kurla Complex Bandra (East),  

Mumbai 400051 

 

Subject: Clarification on the letter received from the Exchange on June 16, 2020 regarding increased 

volume of trade on June 16, 2020  

Ref: NSE/CM/Surveillance/9631 
 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

We are in receipt of your letter dated June 16, 2020 seeking clarification on the increase in the volume 

traded across the exchanges in the recent past.  

We have intimated your exchange on June 8, 2020, regarding the Board meeting scheduled on June 23, 

2020, at which the Company shall consider and approve, amongst other agenda items, the Audited 

Financial Results (both standalone and consolidated) of the Company for the quarter and year ended 

March 31, 2020. Please note that we are not aware of any other event/price sensitive information that 

may have resulted in increased trade volume 

Further, we assure you that the Company has filed information with the Stock Exchanges as required under 

Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, and in our opinion there are no other information as 

required under the aforementioned regulation which may have any bearing on the trade volume of the 

security.  

 

We request you to take our response on record and oblige 

 

Thanking you, 

 

For Aster DM Healthcare Limited 

 
Puja Aggarwal  

Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 


